
WOMEN’S INSTITUTE OPENING NEW PROVINCIAL OFFICE

Come visit withaold friendsyand make newg attend the official opening ceremonies

of the Provincial office; meet the Provincial Executive and office personnel , and

experien'ce the warm and relaxing atmosphere of the Women's Institute movement°

With a positive approach andla forward focus on the upcoming Changes within the

organization, the Federated Women's Institute of Ontario are moving aheadiin order

to meet the challen ges of a changing society.

The Federated Women's Institutes of Ontario, in conjunction with the Corporation

of Guelph, would like to extend an invitation to all former members andifriends of

the organization attend the official opening of the F.w.I.O. Provincial,0fflicem

The new office is located in the home adjacent to the Guelph Township Park on

Wellington Road 30, with accesfi from eith er Silvercreek Parkway Or Victoria Roadc

This ga la affair will be a garden party on Sunday August ZlSt; 1994, With the

Opening ceremonies at 1;OO p.m. and refreshments to follow. Provincial Board

members from across Ontario will be onlhand to offer tours of the new facility

and answer questions about the organ ization.

Women's Institute is moving ahead with focus to the future because in 1997,

we celebrate 100 years of educating women and we believe in our motto —

'For Home and Country'.
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